
VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY 

State Commander & Department President’s 

Special Project 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Vicki Newbauer 
Dept Chief of Staff 
Vnewbauer195 

PAWS-A-TIVELY   

LET’S RAISE THE WOOF! 

VFW Auxiliaries & members who donate to the “Special 
Project” will have a chance to bring “Georgette” home. She 
can be your “Life Buddy”!  

 

Donations via a check should be made out to VFW Auxiliary WI 
and sent to Department Treasurer, Lenore Otto, 1383 W 
Wisconsin Ave., Oconomowoc, WI 53066, with “PSP” 
(Presidents Special Project) in the memo line. Deadline is April 
15, 2024. When you donate, your Auxiliary name will go into a 
drawing to place me with my forever family.  

Please be generous! 

Life Buddy Program from Sierra Delta: They are committed to 
assisting veterans with the use of dogs as a partnership to 
enrich the lives of veterans. Not every veteran needs a service 
dog, but every veteran could use a Life Buddy.  

Will the Auxiliary maintain “bragging rights”? 

Will the Auxiliary continue to be the best at supporting the 
needs of our veterans? 

PUP-PUP HURRAY! 

PAWS DOWN ……WE GOT THIS! 

 


